
Legal Ad 
Public Hearing for Street Lighting in  

Deerfield Township 
 

To lot and land owners and corporations affected by proposed improvements to 

artificially light streets and public ways in Losh Landing Subdivision, an unincorporated area of 

Deerfield Township.  Notice is hereby given that a petition praying that the Board of Trustees of 

Deerfield Township take all lawful and proper proceedings to light artificially the streets and 

public ways in an unincorporated district in this township.  

Notice is further given that the petition specified the metes and bounds of the district, but 

included no lands more than 660 feet from nor any lands not abutting on, the streets and public 

ways in the district. 

 

Notice is further given that a hearing will be held by the Board of Trustees of Deerfield 

Township, on June 17, 2025 at 5:30 p.m. at 4900 Parkway, Suite 180, Mason, OH 45040 to hear 

any and all proof offered by any of the parties affected by such improvements and other persons 

competent to testify. 

 

 

______________________________________ 
Jennifer Wagner, Finance Director 
Deerfield Township, Warren County, Ohio 
 


